
PARENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT POLICY

2023-2024

As a Title I School, Albemarle Road Elementary School specifically invites and encourages parents to be consistently

involved in the education of their child/children. Our policy, outlined below, lists the planned parent involvement

activities that will be hosted during the 2023-2024 school year.

● Parents will receive a copy of the Parent Involvement Policy (this document) which describes the ongoing

activities that are held to inform and involve parents in their child’s education.

● Parents received a copy of the Parent/School Learning compact. This compact serves as an agreement between a

child’s home and their school outlining everyone’s responsibility for supporting ongoing student learning.

● Monthly newsletters, suggestions on how to work with your child, lists of good books to read with your child as

well as other information will be sent home periodically to provide opportunities to support parents to help their

children succeed in school.

● We have a full-time Bilingual Family Advocate to serve bo�
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provide a welcoming environment for all. When visiting ARES, parents and community members should expect: a
friendly greeting and response, quality customer service, consistency, an answer or future answer (for all

process-oriented requests), and follow-up and follow-through

We invite you to call the school (980) 343-6414 to ask any questions you may have or to schedule a visit or meeting. It is

our hope that your children will have a wonderful experience learning at Albemarle Road Elementary School.

We welcome your feedback on our Parent Involvement Plan. Please feel free to use the space below to make any

comments or suggestions. Please cut/remove and return to school in whatever manner is most convenient.


